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M4 closure 
between junctions 5 and 6  
27 to 30 September 2019

We’re closing this section of the motorway so we can demolish Recreation Ground overbridge.

Diversion routes will be clearly signed for the duration of the closure.

Please plan ahead, find alternative routes and avoid this section of the M4 during this time if possible.

If weather is bad or there are other issues beyond our control, this closure may be postponed.  
We therefore have two contingency bookings over the weekends of 4-7 October 2019 and  
11-14 October 2019. 

For more information visit: www.highwaysengland.co.uk/m4j3to12

The M4 will be closed in both directions 
between junctions 5 and 6 from 

8pm Friday 27 September 2019 until 
6am Monday 30 September 2019


